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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Houston County will conduct a public hearing on Monday, 
November 18, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the Houston County 

Courthouse, 4725 E. Main Street, Erin. The purpose of this 
hearing is to review the 2022 Community Development Block 
Grant which was received by Houston County, to inform the 

public about what was accomplished by the grant, and to solicit 
comments and/or answer questions from citizens about the 
grant.  This hearing is open to the public and all interested 

persons are encouraged to join. Those unable to attend may 
submit written comments to Becca Arrington, Grants Manager 
at email address hcassist@peoplestel.net.  All public comments 

must be received no later than 4:00p.m. on November 20, 
2024.  Houston County adheres to all state and federal non-

discrimination laws. Persons needing special accommodations 
to attend the meeting should contact Mayor Joey Brake at 

(931) 289-3633. 

 
The public is invited to attend or watch the live streaming 
on Houston County TN Government YouTube Channel. 
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